
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
let the scientist that study the safety of the food come to a common resolve of weather the food is safe 
to eat and not the fear of false information from someone that has no real knowledge of the science 
behind the food production. 
Don't restrict the farmer that is trying to feed the people that can't feed them self. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Duyck 
37995 NW Harrington Rd 
Cornelius, OR 97113 
kevinduyckfarm@aol.com 
 

mailto:kevinduyckfarm@aol.com

